







May 14, 2020

To whom it may concern:

This letter certifies that (insert delegate name) of (insert school name) School District was nominated by our school’s leadership to attend Arkansas Boys State 2020. Unfortunately, because of the COVID-19 pandemic, Arkansas Boys State 2020 was canceled. 

Students selected to attend Arkansas Boys State are the best and brightest: leaders on the field and in the classroom, mature, beaming with potential, and ready to shape the future of our state. Our school’s leadership values this student’s contribution to our school and community, and we know the experiences they would have encountered at Arkansas Boys State would have contributed greatly to their superior character and exemplary behavior. 

Arkansas Boys State is an immersive program in civics education designed for high school juniors. Since 1940, the week-long camp has transformed the lives of young men throughout our state and beyond. These young men have gone on to become incredible leaders, including President Bill Clinton, former Arkansas Governor Mike Huckabee, and Senator Tom Cotton — just to name a few. For more information on the program, visit www.arboysstate.org.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our district at (insert contact information). 

Sincerely, 


